
Region 4 Board Report 
 
 
In October 2017 I attended the Georgia State Council Meeting. I spoke about 
Project Friendship and the amount of the donation we gave.  I thanked all the 
chapters that had donated funds and let them know that we would be asking 
again for donations in 2018 for Project friendship in Palm Springs California.  I 
also let them know how our elections went in New Orleans. 
 
 
I went to Chapter 772 Gainesville Georgia’s Christmas party and helped collect stuffed 
animals. These stuffed animals are donated to the Police department and Fire department 
and when they go on a call where children are involved they give them a stuffed animal 
and it makes a big difference in the childs life.  Its an awesome project. 
 
 
In January of 2018 I attended the Board of Directors meetings in Silver Springs 
Maryland.  I am on the Finance committee and we reviewed the budgets for 2018-2019. I 
also attended the Economics Committee meeting and the PTSD and Substance Abuse 
Committee meeting. 
 
 
On January 20th I went to Columbus Georgia to speak to the potential members for VVA 
and AVVA.  We are helping set up a new Chapter in Columbus Georgia. 
 
 
In February 2018 I went to the GSC meeting and once again spoke to the chapters and let 
them know in May at the next meeting we will be collecting donations for Project 
Friendship in Palm Springs California and will give them all the information for the 
facility that has been chosen. 
 
 
I have been emailing and having phone conversations with my region about up coming 
state and chapter elections. 
 
 
Jeri Wallis 
Region 4 Director    


